
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name:  Pembroke              Term : Autumn 1 2019             Whole School Topic: Colours 
What we have been learning Photos of our learning 

This first term, Pembroke Class have settled 

into their new classroom extremely well. I 

am really proud of all the new friendships 

that have been made and the effort that’s 

been shown! 

 

English 

In English we have been looking at ‘The Da 

y The Crayons Quit’. We made signs to show 

how the crayons were feeling and how they 

wanted to be treated before we looked at 

the pictures and found different items to 

write a list. 

 

Maths 

In Maths we have been focusing on 

numbers, recognising numerals by going on 

number hunts and practicing our number 

formation.  

 

Life Lessons 

This term we have been focusing on 

emotions, the class really enjoyed playing 

emotions bingo and trying to guess how 

staff were feeling during charades! We then 

looked at what made us feel different ways. 

 

Trips 

This term we have started our horse riding 

sessions and everyone has been amazing 

and shown so much confidence! We have 

also been exploring our local community 

with walks at Snelsmore Common and 

Thatcham Lakes as well as visiting the 

Garden Centre and the café!  

 

Special Moments: Dates & Points to remember :  
Everyone has enjoyed all of our trips out 

and the staff at the garden centre were 

very complimentary on how well all the 

children behaved!  

12th November – School Photographer 

14th November – Cinema Trip 

15th November – Children in Need Non-Uniform Day 

29th November – INSET DAY 

2nd December – School pantomime  

5th December – Christmas Fayre 

13th December – Christmas performance 

18th December – Christmas jumper day/Christmas 

Lunch 

20th December – Last day of school 


